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Bloomberg Wealth Quotes Marya Robben on Proposed
Tax Changes

December 20, 2021

Lathrop GPM Partner Marya Robben is quoted in the Bloomberg Wealth article "Super-Rich Americans Feel

Relief as Tax Hikes Are Canceled for Now." The article discusses the likelihood that Biden's Build Back

Better bill will not pass. According to Marya, many high-net worth clients are looking to set up grantor-

retained annuity trusts (GRATs) due to market declines and the prospect of higher interest rates.


